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January 5, 1978

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

It was delightful visiting you at your warm house in 
Santa Fe. I regret that my friend, Tom Kay, and I could 
not arrange another visit to see your aerial photographs 
of Canyon de Chelly. Perhaps another time.

I will remember to send you a copy of the video tape in­
terview you had with Keith McElroy during your October 
visit at the Center. Presently our audio/video man is 
on vacation, so you will probably receive it in early 
February.

Under separate cover I am sending you two copies of the 
Center’s recent publications and adding your name to our 
honorary subscription list. In addition, you will receive 
a copy of John Schaefer’s book, Bac: Where the Waters 
Gather. I hope you enjoy all the literature.———

Thankyou again for the visit. Good luck on the platinum 
printing and best wishes for the new year.

With warm regards,

Sincerely

Marnie Gillett 
Archival Assistant
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